
The Sept meeting was held on Sept. 21 2016.
Issues discussed.
Halloween. You have received an email regarding date and times.

MOSQUITO SPRAYING: This has been a terrible year for mosquitoes. Spraying has been continued on
Friday nights but only somewhat effective. A board member will be contacting the company and will
overlook the spraying to make sure it is done properly.

Recent passing of board member Claudia Krause: The board agreed to send a donation to Joliet Hospice
in memory of our sweet and loyal board member. She will be missed.

No communication from Troy Township regarding road closings: Our representative to Troy County has
informed them that there was a problem with passed closing, in the spring of this year. Many parents had
to make quick arrangements to school as the buses could not get to the children as usual. They
apologized for this and will make sure we know in advance if something of this nature should arise in the
future.

DIRTY DIAPERS: How sad that we have to address this again. We ask all neighbors to be on the lookout.
If you should see someone tossing garbage, please note the license plate and report to the board. We will
find out who you are!!!!

DUES: I will be sending out a separate email regarding delinquent dues.

Entrance flag: Thank you to neighbors who donated spare American flags. Hopefully we will not have a
problem with vandalism of this in the future.

The next meeting is Nov 16 at the home of board member Nancy Huckaba.
Please attend as we need your participation in our community.


